
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Earley, Jimmy <Jimmy.Earley@dss.sc.gov>
Alford, Susan <susan.alford@dss.sc.gov>

CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/29/2016 12:11:25 PM

Subject: RE: August monthly Xerox meeting with Governor

There is a meeting scheduled for July 26th. Will these representatives be invited to attend that meeting or the 
meeting on August 25th?
 
Jimmy- let me know if you need anything from me. Also- please let me know once the representatives have 
confirmed their attendance.  I will add their name and title to the Governor’s calendar.
 
Nicole
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 12:09 PM

To: Earley, Jimmy; Alford, Susan; Priester, Nicole

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: August monthly Xerox meeting with Governor
 
Nicole,  The Governor would like Xerox representatives to be in the August monthly update meeting with DSS.
 
Jimmy, Can you help Nicole determine the right Xerox representatives to be in the meeting and invite them to 
August’s meeting. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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